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       Friday 30th June 2023 

 
MEET THE TEACHERS EVENT 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

On Monday 3rd July 2023 we will be having our annual transition day.  All children will be in their new 
classes from 9.30am-2.45pm.  
 
Yesterday evening we held our annual meeting for new Reception parents (starting September 2023) 
to support the children’s transition in school.  
 
I am now in the position to share with you the rest of the year groups meetings. These meetings are an 
opportunity for parents/cares to meet the staff and find out about the routines and expectations of 
the new school year group. These meetings will be held in one of the year group classrooms.  There 
will a year group presentation from the teachers as well as an opportunity to visit the classrooms and 
ask questions. 
 
Please enter school via the main entrance.  
 
Meet the teacher’s event:  
 

New to Year 1 
(current Oak & Willow) 

Cherry Classroom Wednesday 12th July at 5.00pm 

New to Year 3 
(current Apple & Aspen) 

Spruce Classroom Wednesday 19th July at 5.00pm 

 
 
September 2023 dates:  

 

  

New to Year 4 
(Lime & Lilac) 

Lime Classroom Monday 11th September at 5.00pm 

New to Year 5 
(Maple & Mulberry) 

Maple Classroom              Wednesday 13th September at 5.00pm 

New to Year 6 
(Hazel & Holly) 

Holly Classroom Thursday 14th September at 5.00pm 

New to Year 2 
(Apple & Aspen) 

Aspen Classroom Thursday 21st September at 5.00pm 

 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Higgins 
Headteacher 

mailto:office@nunnerywoodprimary.worcs.sch.uk
http://www.nunnerywoodprimary.worcs.sch.uk/

